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Dear Supervisors, 

Good evening, my name is Cha Vang. I am a homeowner and longtime resident in District 2. I
ask that the board select Maps 102 and 107 because there is a significant Asian American and
Pacific Islanders community in Elk Grove and in South Sacramento and Florin. Keeping Elk
Grove with South Sacramento or Florin would ensure that this diverse community is kept
together and empowered for the next 10 years.

Thank you for considering my comment, I respectfully ask that the board consider Maps 102
and 107. 

Regards, 
Cha Vang
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